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January 25, 1962 '

James E. Webb, Administrator
National Aeronautics and Space Administration
1520 H Street
Washington, D.C.
3

" Dear Mr. Webb:

It has been brought to my attention that NASA is
contemplating using scientific personnel in flight
crews of the Apollo program,

I wish to apply for employment as a scientific N
member of sald crews for Apollo and all follow-up \\
programs, L N

I have successfully passed my Departmental Exam-

. inations for the doctorate in physics at Syracuse
University and I expect to receive this degree by

or before Juns 1965. I will be available for flight

assignments lmmediately upon receiving the degree.

I desire advice concerning courses that would be of
use in flight assignments and the physical criteria
which I would have to meet.

Sincerely yours,,

//W 7//7"”&”?"”/

Bruce Friedman

507 Bradford Street
- Brooklyn 7, New York
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